Freedom of Information Act 2000 – supported living accommodation
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. Please provide me with the number of people aged between 18 and 64 who are currently housed within supported living accommodation for your local authority area.
As at 22.02.21 - 448 (Commissioned – 319, Direct Payments – 129)
2. Please provide me with the number of people aged between 18 and 64 who are currently waiting to be housed within supported living accommodation for your local authority area.
As at 22.02.21 the figure is 84 people. 
Although it is important to note that not all of these will necessarily move into Supported Living Accommodation. 
The Council sometimes find other Housing solutions for people and also people’s circumstances can change meaning they no longer need alternative accommodation or Supported Living isn’t deemed appropriate to meet need.
3. Please provide details of how many referrals for people aged between 18 and 64 were made by the local authority in 2019 and 2020 into supported living accommodation, by the local authority. 
2019 = 59 people 
2020 = 49 people
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
